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Just A Click Away…
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Let’s go back a bit in time for my beginning. Do you remember when your parents (most likely Dad more than Mom) asked “Where did the clicker for the TV go?” Today if my parents were to ask me that same question, I would stand in front of them, for I am a clicker. I click in the morning, at work, after dinner and after the kids go to bed. I click away with reckless abandon on a daily basis. You see, clicking is my “I Dream of Jeannie” blink and nod in the cyber world.  If I want to find any state parents of multiples organization, I begin with typing in www.nomotc.org –click—Member Club Links under Find a Local Club on the right hand side of the website – click – the Clubs and State Organizations page comes up –click—on any one of the states to see the member clubs with web pages and at the very bottom of the list is the state organization website, provided that they have a state organization and a website. All this with just a few clicks!
If we find ourselves in need of a getaway to another state’s convention because we can’t wait for our own state’s convention or the national convention then click-- click and in a flash I am in Indiana asking about their upcoming state convention in June. It’s just that fast and how lucky are we?  

Speaking of state conventions, have you updated your state’s information either under the State Organization Links or on the State Organization Directory in the Members Only section of the website? It is important to keep that information current so we can stay connected and potential members can find you easily!

Yes, today we are all clickers, and thank goodness for the time saver it is and for keeping us all connected in such a fast way. I can only imagine the parents of the next few generations, what will the Internet evolve into then? What if clicking as we know it, is a distance memory. As I begin to click to find the registration for this year’s national convention in Boston, I just wonder…
If you, too, will be attending the national convention like I will be…it’s my home state organization, don’t you know!…then please make the time to join us at the State Organization Share Shop on Wednesday, July 23 from 9 am to 11 am. The State Share Shop is open to all state officers and others interested in state organizations to exchange ideas and best practices. This is a great networking opportunity! The Membership Department looks forward to seeing you there!
